
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jeremy Gillam <jgillam@uca.edu>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 9:29 AM 
To: Paul Gehring <Paul.Gehring@dfa.arkansas.gov> 
Subject: Foreign Contracts Report 
 
This message originated outside DFA. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening 
attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email. 
 
________________________________ 
 
Mr Gehring, 
 
Good morning sir. I am writing today to inform D F & A that the University of Central Arkansas does not 
have any foreign contracts at this time. If you have any further questions please contact me. 
 
Thank you, 
Jeremy Gillam 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
 


